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Hey Everyone,  

Hope everyone has had a good start to the term. I didn't do much over the holidays. Went to the movies 

a couple of times and worked at vacation care at Lilydale PS. Hope you all had a good holiday.  

This term the kids have been obsessed with science experiments. We tried kinetic sand, slime, invisible 

writing, Mentos in a bottle of coke etc. We have made slime a few times the kids love it. They tried it all 

different ways to make the slime until they found the right way. Now they have found the perfect way to 

make it. They have been making it for a week.  And I’m guessing will continue too. 

We have also been making wool art, which we will be using to decorate the fence outside of our room. It 

will look amazing once all put up ! 

Thank You! 
 
Billie, my mum and I went to the Box Hill hospital on the holidays to 
deliver the activities bags that the kids made last term for the sick kids 
in the childrens ward. The hospital was very grateful to all of us for 
making the bags and everyone that donated colouring books etc.  
A HUGE Thank you to my mum, she made about 40 teddies out of 
wool for the younger kids that can’t use books etc.  
Everyone did an amazing job.  

 
 
Thank you, 
Amy Kennedy (BSC & 
ASC Coordinator) 

 

Extend Superstar are………. 

* Diesel for a fantastic box dog 

* Billie for helping others with craft 

*Kyan for helping preps with Lego 

* Ella for being speedy at making cats eyes 

* Mylie– Welcome to BSC 

 

What’s on next? 

This week: Science week 

 

PARENT PORTAL: go to lookedafter.com 


